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Friday 21st June 2024  

 

Dear Parents and carers, 
 

What a lovely week we have had! We started the week thinking about the Kingdom of God 
and listening to a story about Mary Jones and her journey. Please ask the children about this. 
It has been such a busy one! We welcomed the RNLI Lifeguards to talk to us all about Water 
Safety this week, as it is Drowning Prevention Week. Y5 also had a fantastic cookery session 
from Future Food Heroes too, helping them to develop their food and nutrition knowledge and 
skills.  
 
We also had lots of success at the Athletics competition on Monday afternoon, our children 
were a true credit to our school -their behaviour, sportsmanship and positivity was commented 
upon by many other schools. A huge thank you to our staff and families who gave their time 
to come and support us, I think we were the most enthusiastic school all round! 
 
Our Y6 children have had an inspiring Careers and ‘World of Work’ week, learning all about 
so many careers and opportunities for their futures. A huge thanks to all our volunteers and 
visitors who came in to make our first Careers week such a success. This linked in so well with 
our theme of ‘determination’ this week.  
 
Our Y1/Y2 children had a wonderful trip to Knowsley Safari Park yesterday, the weather was 
kind to us and the children learnt so much about animals and conservation. Thank you to our 
volunteers how helped us for the day. 
 
Our ‘Day of Many Colours’ has been a very reflective experience; the children have been able 
to share their heritage and cultures with each other and we have united in prayer for all 
children across the world. Thank you for your kind donations for our charity ‘Mission Together’.  
 

Reminders/dates:  

 

• Next week we will all be completing a history themed week ‘A Building through time’.  

Each class will be learning about a different building in Liverpool.  

 

We will share our work with you all the following week:  

St Anne’s Church - Nursery 

Liverpool and Metropolitan Cathedrals - Reception 

The Georgian Quarter - Year 1 

Albert Dock - Year 2 
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St George’s Hall - Year 3 

Liver Buildings - Year 4 

Port of Liverpool building - Year 5 

Central Library and the Word Museum - Year 6 

 

• Y5 Parent meeting – Wednesday 26th June- Y7 Transition information. 

• POLLING DAY: School will be closed on Thursday 4th July.  

• End of term: School Closes on Friday 19th July (1pm).  

 

Thank you  

 

Mrs GC Murphy   

Head Teacher  

 

 

 


